
1

Key, Lori

From: Andrew Young <atmozap@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, September 13, 2021 12:31 PM
To: ClerkoftheBoard
Cc: Lynne Young
Subject: Agenda Item #60 Crestview Mutual Water Company Well #7

Hello, 
 
I would like to submit the following comment to the Board of Supervisors for tomorrow's meeting: 
 

Many of the neighborhoods in the Las Posas Estates area rely on local water supplied by Crestview 
Mutual Water Co. Unfortunately the existing wells, such as #5, are running dry, so we need to develop a 
new well. The Company has developed a comprehensive plan for Well #7 at 191 Alviso Drive. I believe 
the next gate is permit approval by the Ventura County Board of Supervisors. Therefore we want to 
communicate to you our support for this urgently needed project. Many of the Crestview shareholders 
also support Well #7. If we don't build this well, we will be compelled to import water from other 
agencies, at higher cost. 
We ask that you vote in favor of Crestview Well #7 at the hearing on September 14.  

 
Regards,  
Andrew & Lynne Young 
83 Estaban Dr, Camarillo, CA 93010 


